2023 Christmas Greetings & 2024 New Year Wishes

~ From: Hon Minister — Lanelle Olandrea Tanangada, The Permanent Secretary Dr Franco
Rodie, Senior Management Team & Staff of the Ministry of Education and Human ; F
Resources Development. '

To: His Excellency — The Governor General — Sir David Vunagi and Family, The Prime
Minister — Hon Manasseh Damukana Sogavare and Family, The Speaker of Parliament
and Family, The Leader of the Opposition and family, Ministers of the crown and
families, All SIG Ministerial Permanent Secretaries and their staff, Church leaders,
Community Leaders, SIG State Own Enterprises, And all good citizens of Solomon
Islands.

As we are approaching the Christmas Festive Season and bid farewell to 2023, MEHRD
o brings you Christmas Greetings and joyous celebrations. .

May the joyous bells of Christmas not only remind us of the Birth of Christ, our Risen #
) Lord and King of Kings, but of our responsibilities to Our Families, to Our Country and
¥ to Ourselves. -

. This year is a historical milestone for MEHRD, as we now have the new Education Act o

2023. .
We give all glory to the Lord and may the spirit of Christmas fill our hearts and homes
with abundance of mercy, contentment, laughter and harmony.
There is no better time than the Christmas season to express how grateful MEHRD is to
our teachers, education leaders, students, education partners and key stakeholders who
have supported us throughout the year.

. It is the wonderful relationship we share that has helped us become successful.
~ We hope that the coming year may bring new opportunities for us to work together.

-

BLESSED CELEBRATIONS, MERRY CHRISTMAS, AND HAPPY PROSPEROUS ;
NEW YEAR 2024. *u




